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Just a reminder 

 

Due to Covid, please do not send your child to school if they have; 

 a high temperature, a new, continuous cough or a loss or change to their sense of 
smell or taste – Your child will have to take a Covid test before they can return to 
school, results will then need to be sent to covidtest@tweeddale.org . 

We would like to thank you all for your understanding at this difficult time . 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Nursery September 2021 

If you have a child that is three before 31st August 2021 and you need a Nursery place, 
for September 2021 pop into the office for an Application form or go to 
https://www.tweeddaleprimary.sutton.sch.uk/new-to-nursery.php. 

Dates for your Diary 

 

March 

Monday 22nd….. ….Virtual Parents Evening 

Thursday 25th……...Virtual Parents Evening 

Tuesday 30th ……...Individual School Photographs 

Wednesday 31st…...Break up for Easter( see below for times) 

 

April 

Monday 19th ………INSET Day 
Tuesday 20th ………Back to School 

 

May 
Monday 3rd…………Bank Holiday 
Friday 28th………….Break up for Half Term 
W/B Monday 31st….Half Term 

Schools Partnership Skipping Week 

 

During PE lessons this week, children at Tweeddale have taken part in the Sutton 
Schools Sports Partnership's Skipping week where we tried to help them to beat a record 
set by Joey Motsey  (who holds the Guinness world record and is an American fitness 
trainer!) for skipping. The children really enjoyed this activity and even those who found 
skipping a challenge, gave it a good go and should be proud of their achievements. More 
information to follow……. 

Break up for Easter 

 

We break up for Easter on Wednesday 31st March at the following times; 

AIR-1.50PM                          EARTH-2.00PM 

FIRE–2.10PM                      WATER-2.20PM 

mailto:covidtest@tweeddale.org?subject=Covid%20Test%20Results
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Admissions for Year 7 September 2022 Grammar and High School Eligibility Test  

 

If your child is now in Year 5 please take a look at the following schools websites for the dates of 
the Eligibility Test. 

Wallington Boys 

https://www.wcgs-sutton.co.uk/admissions/selective-eligibility-test-and-set-faqs 
 

Wilsons 

https://www.wilsons.school/admissions/year7admissions/applying/ 
 

Sutton Grammar 

https://www.suttongrammar.sutton.sch.uk/admissions/selective-eligibility-test-faqs 

Wallington Girls 

https://www.wallingtongirls.sutton.sch.uk/page/?title=Year+7+Admissions+2022&pid=138 

Greenshaw High School 

https://www.greenshaw.co.uk/join-us/students/admissions/admissions-2022-23/selective-eligibility-
test-2022-entry 

Nonsuch High School for Girls 

http://www.nonsuchschool.org/341/year-7-admissions-september-2022 

Tiffin Boys 
http://www.tiffinschool.co.uk/admissions/ 

Tiffin Girls 
https://www.tiffingirls.org/Our-School/Admissions/Year-7.aspx 

World Book Day 2021 

 

 

Thank you to Miss Dhillon for organising World Book Day this year. We had a variety of            
costumes, and the children looked fabulous! Teachers videoed themselves reading stories and the 
children were able to watch them from their classrooms, unlike previous years when teachers visit-
ed other classes and reads the stories to them. 

 

More pictures to follow…………. 
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